
Wayne High School will be honoring the Boys Basketball         
team and their parents on Friday, February 21st. Boys         
Basketball parents should be at the Wayne High school         
gym by 6:30 p.m. They will be introduced between the JV           
and Varsity basketball games. Wayne will be hosting        
Pierce. 
 


